
GREEN BELT MOTOR CLUB 

SUMMER AUTOCROSS 
SATURDAY 22/SUNDAY 23 AUGUST 2020 

Permit No.11613/118492 

FINAL INSTRUCTIONS 

Dear Competitor 
 
Thank you for your entry. Please read these final instructions as they have the same force as the 
Supplementary Regulations. 
 

Covid-19 
Everyone is responsible for their own well-being, as well as that of others and should remember that it 
is paramount that should they have the virus, they must take necessary steps to prevent infecting 
others. Social distancing (maintaining a 2 metre gap) between themselves and others, together with 
regular hand washing and the use of PPE are the real only weapons we currently have. Anyone that 
has been in contact with someone either confirmed or suspected of suffering from Covid-19 in the 
previous 14 must not attend the event. 
 

Please read to guidance from the Motorsport UK on their website. 
 

1. The venue has changed to Warren Farm, Green Tye, nr Much Hadham, Essex, SG10 6JE with the 
entrance at map reference 167/453191, lat/long 51.851415, 0.108024 (51°51'05.1"N 0°06'28.9"E). A 
map of the approaches to the venue is included. Please drive carefully and considerately both to and 
from the venue, as we do not want to give others a bad image of motorsport. 

 

2. The Motorsport UK Steward is Mr. Brian Hemmings and the Event Stewards are Malcolm Wise and 
Nick Foord. The Covid-19 officer will be Chris Deal. South Oxon CC is invited to the RS Clubmans 
Autocross. Additional award – The Old Park Trophy for Best GBMC member on the Summer 
Autocross. 

 

3. Shared vehicles are allowed, the changeover must be done at your servicing point with appropriate 
sanitising before the second driver takes over, then go to the head of the queue for the start line. 

 

4. Refreshments will be available at the site. Please take your rubbish home. Toilet facilities are available 
in the paddock; remember to wash your hands before and after entering the toilets – sanitisers will be 
outside. 

 

5. Please check the weather forecast and dress appropriately. 
 

6. Times will be sent out by txt and they will be updated on the club’s website with any penalties. There 
won’t be any formal award ceremony, but awards can be collected from the race control trailer when 
advised then made final. 

 

7. NO quad bikes, motorbikes, drones (due to overhead power lines and planes) nor open fires. 
 

8. Please ensure that all young persons are kept under close watch at all times, as the Organiser’s will 
not be liable for any injury howsoever caused. 

 

9. Finally, we wish you an enjoyable day’s motorsport. 
 

 Chris Deal 
 Secretary of the Meeting 
 Tel: 07920 - 840689 (Mobile) 

chris.deal@greenbeltmc.org.uk 
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